Alex Ogilvie
Joint Hon Treasurer
Hope House
Basingstoke Road
Ramsdell
Tadley
Hampshire
RG26 5RB

6 November 2019





Dear Alex,

193rd RSA Annual Exhibition The Highland Society of London Award

I write to inform you that the Awards Committee of the RSA Annual Exhibition 2019 have awarded Doug Cocker RSA the *Highland Society of London Award* for his work in the exhibition. He will no doubt be delighted with having received this award.

The Academy wishes to thank the Highland Society of London for its continued and generous support. I have enclosed a copy of the catalogue for your records, and should you wish to contact Doug Cocker RSA, please do let me know and I will be happy to arrange this.

As of 2020 the RSA Annual Exhibition will be returning to its usual spring timeslot, with the next exhibition open from 28 March – 3 May 2020. This means we have a shorter than usual gap between the two Annual Exhibitions this time round. With this in mind, I would like to ask if you would be interested in continuing to offer your award with us next year. Details are still to be confirmed, however award selection will likely take place around Thursday 26 March. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please do get in touch. I understand you may not be in a position to decide this just yet, but due to the shorter than usual time scale I wanted to make you aware early.

Thank you once again for offering this award and I hope we can continue to work together in future.

With kind regards,

Amy Cameron

Programme Coordinator